http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=62562

General Surgeon Joins Staff at Marysville Hospital

(KMZA)--A general surgeon has joined the medical staff at Community Memorial Healthcare in Marysville.

According to a news release, Dr. Cheryl Rice will begin her general surgery practice at the hospital, effective July 1st. She comes to the hospital from Lawrence Memorial Hospital in Lawrence.

Rice grew up in Inman, Kansas and graduated from Inman High school. She received her undergraduate degree from Tabor College in Hillsboro. Rice received her medical degree from University of Kansas School of Medicine in 2003, and completed her general surgery residency at St. Louis University School of Medicine. Rice has a special interest in diagnosis and treatment of breast diseases, especially breast cancer.

Rice says she's excited to start her practice in Marysville, and looks forward to working with the physicians and staff at CMH.

Rice and her husband, Eric Albrecht, live in Marysville with their two children, Katherine and Brantley, and Rice's father, Clyde Rice. As a family, they enjoy being outdoors as much as possible, playing, walking, gardening, and swimming.

Many Signals Communications